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Best wishes for 2024 from Dr Mari and the Team! We would like to
thank you for/your support, and hope to see you again in 2024! Please
note that we are open again for consultations. Make your bookings
directly with Dr Mari @ 081 768 6997. Remember to visit our website

and Facebook page for regular updates!




